
 THE HOMELESS NEED A HELPING HAND!! 

P.A.C.E (Parkrose Alternative Center for Education) is gladly accepting donations for 

our 31
st

 Annual Homeless Project. Every year, PACE prepares donations for shelters who 

are in need of toiletries that the Homeless require. We are accepting the following 

items: 

                   ~ toothbrushes                                        ~ towels 

                  ~ toothpaste                                            ~ coats 

                  ~ dental floss                                          ~ underwear 

                  ~ combs                                                   ~ clothing 

                  ~ shampoo & conditioner                      ~ hats 

                  ~ aftershave                                            ~ gloves 

                  ~ deodorant                                           ~ scarves                                    

                  ~ hair products 

                  ~ socks 

                  ~ disposable razors 

                  ~ money 

                  ~ feminine products 

                  ~ blankets 

                  ~ sheets 

                  ~ pillows 

 NO USED OR OPEN PRODUCTS PLEASE 

If you're interested in donating please contact: 

Evan McFadden (teacher) 

503 408-2623 

  

Feel free to drop off donations to: 

Parkrose High School 12003 NE Shaver Street 

Portland, Oregon 97220                      

*We also pick up donations. Ask for details. 

 


